STUDENT BULLETIN

October 29, 1963

MEMBERS OF THE MISSIONARY COUNCIL:

Remember the Missionary Council Meeting Thurs-
day at 6:45 a.m.

K
=2
o

LOST:

New, Webster 7th Collegiate Dictionary, Finger
Index. 3ee Al Gloy if you find it.

One Harper Bible, black, leather binding with
a plastic sover. If found please return to the
Administration office or to Terri Dodge.

A1l students intsnding to graduate at the conclusion
of the current school year are to sign a list of
notice of intent to graduate, which is placed on

the counter in the Administration Building. This
should be done by no later than October 31.

SENIORS!!

Remembher the Halloween Social this Saturday even-
ing in the student lounge of the S.U.B. A full even-
ing of fun. Some hidden talent will finally be brought
to light. Don't miss this big night. Bring a date.
See you there November 2 at 7:30 p.m,

ATTEN-SHUNI!!!

Say have you heard the good newsi! You may all
have an N.C. sweatshirt of your own fcr only $l.00.
You may contact Faith Tam, Vicky Dymond, Leland Geer
or Larry Owen,



